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Thursday 24th September, 2020. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 - Talons Visit 
 
As part of our current topic on Predators, year 3 will be having a visit from Talons. Talons is a company that 
organises school visits to show children a range of different animals. They have visited Mount Charles 
School in previous years and the children have really enjoyed the visit. This year, Talons will be bringing in 
some ‘mini predators’ and other ‘mini beasts’ for the children to see. Some of the animals will be viewed 
using a camera such as a Scorpion and an Assassin Beetle. Some of the animals can be handled, such as a 
Tarantula and a Bearded Dragon! 
 
This visit will support the children in their learning and will give them lots of exciting ideas for their writing. 
 
Date of visit:  Wednesday 30th September, 2020 
Cost of Visit:  £3.45   
 
Although this is a voluntary contribution, we will be unable to run this rewarding experience if we cannot 
cover the cost of the visit. Your understanding is appreciated.  
 
Please pay your child’s voluntary contribution via ParentPay by Monday 28th September. We will use the 
contributions received by this date to decide if the trip is viable and able to go ahead.  The school office 
will be able to help with any ParentPay queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Grigg & Mr Hughes 
 


